
In this first week of term, we have witnessed heartwarming moments of connection and friendship 
among our students. One particular golden moment caught my attention at the end of the day. I 
observed a third-year student fondly bidding farewell at the end of a session to a first-year student, and it 
was evident that they had formed a genuine bond in such a short period of time. Witnessing their heartfelt 
exchange reminded me of the power of friendship and the inclusive atmosphere we strive to foster here. It is 
moments like these that reaffirm our commitment to providing a supportive and nurturing environment for 
our students to grow, both academically and socially.

GOLDEN MOMENT OF THE WEEK 

Click the button below to view a Digital Parenting Guide by Vodaphone. Throughout the booklet you will find 
tips on how to be an ally online, information about digital inclusion and other important safety measures.

PARENT RESOURCES

Digital Parenting Guide

This week we had the pleasure of visiting 2019 Aurora Foxes graduate Cameron 
at his place of work - The Pig at Combe, in Honiton. 

As some of you may be aware, Foxes paid a visit to The Pig last term with some 
students, this time we went back to film a short case study. Click the thumbnail 
below to watch the video:

A VISIT TO THE PIG AT COMBE
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MESSAGE FROM THE PRINCIPAL
Dear parents and carers

I hope this newsletter finds you well.

We are all very excited for the start of a new academic year at Foxes. This week I have had 
the privilege of visiting houses, observing lessons, and exploring our hotel to witness first hand how our 
students have been settling in during this first week. It has been heartwarming to see their enthusiasm and 
determination to excel in their studies and personal growth.

This week we also organized assemblies where we focused on instilling our core values in our students. We 
spoke to them about the importance of being caring, innovative, collaborative, trusted and ambitious. These 
values serve as guiding principles that will shape their journey here at college and beyond. We believe that by 
embracing these qualities, our students will not only develop the necessary skills but also the attitudes to 
become ‘work ready, life ready’.

At Foxes we are committed to providing a nurturing and inclusive environment where our students can thrive. 
Our dedicated team are here to ensure that their learning experience is both enriching and empowering. We 
encourage open communication and welcome your feedback and suggestions as we work together to create a 
positive and supportive learning community.

Thank you for entrusting us with the education and growth of your children and young people. We look 
forward to a rewarding term ahead filled with exciting opportunities and achievements.

Kind regards

PRINCIPAL, AURORA FOXES

https://www.theauroragroup.co.uk/sen-special-needs-schools/educational-training-hotel-somerset/about/outcomes
https://www.theauroragroup.co.uk/attachments/download.asp?file=1795&type=pdf

